From: Cheryl Kleen

To: Paul Castro; Bobbie Lindsay; Danielle Hickox Moore; Gail Coniglio; Julie Araskod; Margaret Zeidman; Richard
Kleid

Cc: Kathleen Ruderman

Subject: FW: SEAVIEW OPEN PARKING?

Date: Thursday, February 01, 2018 12:05:09 PM

From: Laura Burt [mailto:seababel67@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2018 7:58 AM

To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>

Cc: Dana Barsky <danabarsky@yahoo.com>; Laura Burt <seababel67@gmail.com>; alan@g-3corp.com; Angela
Feldman <angelafeldman@rogers.com>; Patricia Myura <pattymyura@aol.com>

Subject: SEAVIEW OPEN PARKING?

Dear Julie Araskog and Councilmen, My name is Laura Burt my husband is Cole Oliver Burt I11. ( My Husband is a
CLASS ACTION LAWYER).We have lived at 167 Seaview Ave. for over 25 Years. Im shocked that you are
considering Open parking on our VERY NARROW Street.Most of our driveways are very narrow and makes it
difficuit for the trash men to get to garbage and our pool man needs to get he”’s equipment to the back of our home.
The only place to move our cars are in the street and its on a one way street which means VERY LIMITED
PARKING FOR US HOME OWNERS ( ONE SIDE OF THE STREET PARKING, NOT TWO) like the other
streets like Clark is very WIDE.PLEASE CONSIDER our SITUATION.DRIVE DOWN OUR ROAD TO SEE
THAT THERES ONLY ONE SIDE TO PARK ON . Laura Burt
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